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  ROBERT, SARA, JOSIAH, CALEB, JOSHUA, LYDIA, ZACHARY, ELI JAH, MELODY & TIMOTHY 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2024                                          MISSIONARIES TO PERÚ 

Luke 2:11 states: “For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, which is Christ the Lord.” The 
arrival of the Savior changed everything, and we are so grateful. Our family would like to wish each of you a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We are thankful for your partnering with us in the ministry here in 
Tacna, Peru. May the Lord bless us with a prosperous 2025 serving Him together! 
Your fellow laborers for Christ,  

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Missions Conference 

In November, we held our 3rd Missions 
Conference. We invited Pastor Pablo Villegas 
from Arequipa to be our special speaker. It was 
a blessing, and we had several visitors attend 
and hear the Gospel. Our Faith Promise giving 
increased. Please pray that our church would 
give and pray more for missions, so that we can 
do more than ever before. 

Purity/Friendship Conference 

November 22-23, Missionary Stanley Templeton  
came from Lima to teach on the importance of 
holy and correct relationships with those of the 
opposite sex. We had a good group of young 
people from our church attend. Our prayer is 
that they would walk in spiritual and moral purity 
and be shining lights for Christ. 

Christmas Program  

This year for our Christmas program, we did 
Scripture readings, songs given by the children, 
teenagers, and adults, and children dressed to 
portray the Nativity scene. The children’s class 
presented Luke 2:1-14 from memory. We 
presented the program two times: Saturday 
evening and Sunday morning. God blessed with 

a number of visitors, 
including the dad of some of our faithful 
van riders coming for the first time. The 
Gospel was given each time, and we pray 
for fruit from this special time. On Sunday 
morning, we were also able to give gifts to the 
children.

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 16-18                Family Camp
Feb. 6-8                    VBS
Feb. 25-March 1     Teen Camp 

Please pray for God to speak to hearts as we 
study the theme of putting on the whole armor of 
God during the two camps, and emphasize 
God’s greatness during VBS with an outer-
space theme. Pray for us both as we prepare to 
teach and minister during these events. Just as 
it has in America, prices here have gone up this 
year. If you would like to sponsor a teen for 
camp, the cost is $40. For the family camp, the 
cost to sponsor an adult is $25. The young 
people from our church have been busy selling 
popsicles to raise funds and also have a chicken 
fundraiser planned for later in January. Thank 
you for your investment in the lives of our young 
people and families. 

The Stover Family
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